
Come join the Olentangy Watershed Alliance (OWA) and the Delaware Lake Army Corps of 

Engineers staff as we assemble porcupine crib fish habitat structures to be placed in Delaware 

Lake. This concept was originally designed by the Pennsylvania Game Commission and is 

intended to help restore suitable fish habitat to reservoirs. We are "borrowing" their plans in 

an effort to increase the quality of fish habitat in Delaware Lake. All tools and safety gear 

will be provided. We will be working in the Elm Grove shelter located at the Delaware Reser-

voir Playground, see the starred area on the map below. This is an open air shelter, please 

dress for the weather accordingly. In the event of inclement weather, the assembling will be 

moved into the Army Corps’ shop just east of the shelter. Participants under the age of 18 

must be accompanied by a parent or guardian.  

Registration is required; to register, please email OWA at   

olentangyriverwatershed@gmail.com.  

In celebration of the 20th Anniversary of the  

Olentangy Watershed Alliance 

Fish Habitat Assembling Event 

Date: Sunday, April 28, 2019 

Location: 3920 U.S. Highway 23 N, Delaware, OH 43015 

Time: 9am-noon 


